
 

 

 

Circular no: SMSSS/ 22 /July 2023                                 Dated: July 14, 2023 

Dear Parents 
 

Warm Greetings! 
 

We wish to inform you that we are implementing changes in teaching strategies. These changes 

are aimed at providing a more effective and engaging learning experience, ensuring that each 

student achieves their full potential. As part of our commitment to staying at the forefront of 

educational advancements, we are actively considering the principles and recommendations 

outlined in the New Education Policy 2020 and National Curriculum Framework 2023. 
 

We will be conducting Chapter End Assessments for students in classes IX- XII, along with 

offering Enhancement Classes for all subjects. These assessments and classes are designed to 

reinforce learning and help students excel in their academic journey. 
  

Important 
 

 The Chapter End Assessments will cover a range of topics, including both previous chapters 

and the most recent ones.  

 These assessments will prove highly beneficial for the preparation of their board 

examinations. 

  The assessment schedule will be shared with you shortly, allowing ample time for thorough 

preparation. 

 The Enhancement Classes will provide students with an opportunity to delve deeper into the 

curriculum, clarify doubts, and further develop their knowledge and skills. 

 The punctuality and regularity of students for these assessments and enhancement classes 

are of utmost importance. 

  Please give the highest priority to your child and stay in touch with the subject teachers/ 

class teacher. Always attend the meetings whenever you are called so that you can stay 

informed and actively participate in your child's educational journey. Regular 

communication with teachers is vital for addressing any concerns or challenges.   

 

For any queries or further information, please feel free to reach out to the respective subject 

teachers/ class teacher or the school office. We are here to assist and guide you throughout this 

process. 
 

With your cooperation, we are confident that we can achieve remarkable progress and outstanding 

results. 

 

Thanks & Regards 

Coordinator 


